
Date: 

Subject: 

December 22, 2023 

Happy Holidays 

Dear Montgomery Township School Community, 

The holiday season is a time for celebration, reflection, and gratitude. As we approach 
the end of another year, I find myself reflecting on the moments that have shaped our 
school district and brought us together as a community. With this in mind, I wanted to 
take a moment to pass along my warmest wishes to you and your loved ones.

I extend my heartfelt appreciation to each and every member of our community – the 
students, parents, teachers, staff, and all those who contribute to making Montgomery 
Township a thriving and supportive educational environment. Your dedication and 
commitment are crucial to our success, and I am grateful for the collaborative spirit that 
defines our district.

Let us also remember those in our community who may be facing challenges. As a 
district, we are committed to supporting one another, so if you or someone you know is in 
need of assistance during this time, please reach out to our school counselors or support 
services.

Whether you celebrate Christmas, Hanukkah, Kwanzaa, or another tradition, I hope the 
spirit of the season fills your homes with warmth and happiness. I’m eagerly anticipating 
the return to school in the New Year and hope that everyone is ready to embrace the 
possibilities that lie ahead. Together, we will continue to empower our students to thrive 
academically, socially, and emotionally.

Wishing you and your loved ones a peaceful and joyous holiday season!

Warm regards, 

Mary E. McLoughlin | Superintendent of Schools

2nd Floor Youth Helpline (Call or text) (888) 222-2228

NJ Hopeline (855) 654-6735

Crisis Text Line - Text 741741

National Suicide Prevention Lifeline (800) 273-8255

Good Grief

Rutgers Traumatic Loss Coalitions for Youth

National Sexual Assault Hotline 1-800-656-HOPE (4673)
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